Wolfpack Football Update
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Apache Trail High School Wolfpack Football team was defeated by Arizona Charter Academy on
9/23M1 at our home game played at Prospector Park. The final score was 22 — 40. This brings the
Wolfpack’s overall record to 2-2 and their conference record to 0-1 for division 2A, in the Arizona
Charter Athletic Association — for more information, visit azcaa.com.

Click HERE to see pictures (taken by parent Mark Stein)

Apache Trail's next game is also a home game and will be played against Mohave Accelerated
Learning Center (MALC), from Bullhead City. The game will be played at 7:00 pm at Prospector Park.
Game passes for admission are sold at the game for $3 each or 2 for $5. All proceeds collected are in
support of the Wolfpack Football program in order for us to host our home games at Prospector Park.
Thank you for your support.
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